
From: Doug Mayer <doug.mayer@stonesoupdevelopment.net>  
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 5:05 PM 
To: Trey Price <Trey.Price@floridahousing.org>; Kevin Tatreau <Kevin.Tatreau@floridahousing.org>; 
Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA2021-203, Minimum # of units South of 224th Street 
  
Trey and Company – 
I have a request for your consideration.  For the upcoming 9% tax credit RFA2021-203 for Miami-Dade 
County for a number of years you have a minimum number of 110 units for developments that are 
south of 224th Street.  Given the escalating costs of land, materials and labor I was hoping that you might 
consider dropping that minimum to 95 units. 
I appreciate your consideration of this request. 

- Doug 
  
Doug Mayer – President 
Stone Soup Development 
Cell - 305-761-8030 
doug.mayer@stonesoupdevelopment.net 
1101 Cortez Street 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
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